Dunvegan Parent Council Meeting 14/9/22

Present: Anna Campbell (CHair) Mali Messent (treasurer) Marion MacGregor, Sandra Morrison, Catherine Matheson, Sam Muir HT, Zoom attendees: Katyana Ranicar, COrrie Robertson, Anna Wright, Isabelle Florin

Confirmation of previous meeting's minute proposed Anna C seconded by Mali M

The Current School Fund Signatories are Marion MacGregor and Sam Muir.

Chair's report

Financial Report

Beginning balance @ 26/4/22 £1410.28

Expenditure £97.75 Leavers Hoodies
£103.66 GM4-7 Trip
£106.48 Nursery Equipment
£270 P1-3 Trip
£298.53 EM 5-7 Trip
£74.37 Face Paints and Glitter Tattoos (this was an investment for future events too)
£100 Float for the show
Income £436.80 Dunvegan Trust for School Trips
£.31 Interest
£283.80 Dunvegan Show incl Float

Closing Balance 14/9/22 £1080.40

Other Financials

MM to liase between Sam and Trust about a potential annual lump sum, to replace the School trip application form and provide some additional financial support as simply as possible.

Stakeholder Meeting

SM was encouraged at the meeting that despite the mounting challenges and major budget pressures, progress was being made and the JF is championing the cause pushing forwards. AC thinks it would be very bad PR if the project was pulled at this stage.

Projects

Polycrub- MM to enquire about gravel. SM to get permission for us to install an outside tap.

Halloween- Pupil Council is organising a halloween party in the hall on the friday 28th. **They will contact us if they need any support, financial or otherwise.**

Christmas Fayre-The PC is going to organise the Christmas Fayre this year. 3rd December

Wreathmaking- Sandra Morrison is going to repeat this popular fundraiser with support from other members of the PC. 25/26 November

Christmas Concert - Is going ahead this year 19 December

Sam is getting a puppy which she would like to have an active role in the school. It's still a surprise! Swimming - Swimming Block will be in November

Tuck Shop - Tuck Shop has stopped - Pupil Council may reinstate it

SM would like to start a breakfast club to address the issue of some children arriving to school very early via taxi. She's going to start it initially on Mon/Tues bt may inc and this will be pt of discussioe Trust funding.

Bus Issues - The 2 buses for Roag and Harlosh are not ideal, it's meaning a long day for some children. Glendale Taxis are also very early. SM has tried to address this but the taxis have other commitments in the mornings to schedule in as well. There IS a member of staff to supervise early arrivals

The School Improvement Plan is in draft Form at the moment.